GOOD FRIDAY PONTIFICAL COLLECTION

The Pontifical Collection for the benefit of the Holy Places is scheduled this year on Good Friday March 30th 2018. Our parish, once a year on Good Friday, is called to support Christians in the Holy Land. Many Christians in the Holy Land depend on the collections for their lives.

As a Pontifical collection requested by Pope Francis, the annual Good Friday Collection helps to maintain not only the Holy Places above all, but also the pastoral, welfare, educational and social works that the Church carries out to the benefit of the Christian brothers and sisters and the local population.

2018 NATIONAL CATHOLIC MISSION

Pope Francis shared that "The Eucharistic Celebration is much more than a simple banquet: it is exactly the memorial of Jesus' Pascal Sacrifice, the mystery at the centre of salvation...every time we celebrate this Sacrament we participate in the mystery of the passion, death and resurrection of Christ."

You are invited to watch the National Catholic Mission 2018, The Mass: The Mystery at the Centre of Salvation with Father Michael Coutts S.J. which will be broadcast during Holy Week on the following networks across Canada:

VisionTV: Part 1 Monday March 26; Part 2 March 27th at 8 pm ET

Salt + Light: Part 1 March 27th; Part 2 March 28th at 8 pm ET

The 2018 Mission will be rebroadcast: Part 1 on Good Friday and Part 2 Holy Saturday at the times of the regular Daily TV Mass.

The Mission will also be available

at www.dailytymass.com.

For more information please call the NCBC toll-free at 1-888-383-6277 or by e-mail at info@ncbc.ca.

PILGRIMAGE TO QUEBEC

You are invited to join our Pilgrimage on July 16-20, 2018, visiting different shrines in Quebec and Montreal. Rev. Father Jim Petrie is our Pilgrimage Spiritual Director. For more info call Tas Binaday at 905 578-3846 or Cecilia Advincula at 905 332-8146.

DON'T FORGET OUR PARISH CENTRE

Ideal for anniversaries, small weddings, baptisms, birthday parties and showers. Call 905-387-6650.



SACRED HEART PARISH CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE LUNCHEON

You are invited to join us at Sacred Heart Parish C.W.L. Luncheon on Sunday, April 22, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. in Sacred Heart Parish Centre. Our guest speakers are a few students from St. Mary's High to talk about their experience building homes for the people in the Dominican Republic during their spring break.

This is an excellent opportunity to meet other women in the parish. Tickets \$18 will be sold at the doors of the church April 8th & 15th. Hope to see you there!

PARISH LEGACIES & BEQUESTS

Keep your love for your parish alive. Remember Sacred Heart Parish in your will and when recommending expression of sympathy.

Total Revenue for the week ending Sunday,
March 18th, 2018 - \$2,187.00 Share Lent - \$1,930.00

SECURITY SYSTEM UPDATE

We are continuing to get quotes but find the costs are much more than we had anticipated. So far we have received \$13,879.00. Thanks for the outstanding support of our parishioners. We ask that you continue to support this worthwhile project.

HAMILTON DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR

Mon. Mar. 26 Rev. David Reilander Tues. Mar. 27 Rev. Tom Moisan

Wed. Mar. 28 Chaplains

Thurs. Mar. 29 Holy Thursday

Fri. Mar. 30 Good Friday

Sat. Mar. 31 Rev. Andrew Quarshie

FROM THE CATHOLIC CEMETERIES

The Spring Memorial Mass will take place at Holy Sepulchre Cemetery, Burlington on Saturday, April 7 at 11:00 am. The principal celebrant will be Fr. Wayne Lobsinger. All are welcome!

LOOKING FOR ALL CAMP BREBEUF ALUMNI

Visit <u>campbrebeuf.ca</u> and share your Camp Brebeuf story before midnight on April 15th, 2018 to be entered to win a Broil King Signet 70 BBQ. For more detail call (519) 856-4671.